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If Georgia Lawmakers Revamp Film Tax Incentives,
Industry Leaders Expect A Say
February 8, 2024 Atlanta

Stephen Weizenecker was quoted in an Atlanta Business Chronicle
article, “If Georgia lawmakers revamp film tax incentives, industry leaders
expect a say,” regarding Georgia House Bill 1180, which would introduce
new requirements for production incentives qualifications for film and TV
production in Georgia and new limitations on the amount of tax credits
that can be transferred in a year. He was quoted in additional articles in
The Atlanta Journal-Constitution and Variety.

RELATED PEOPLE

Stephen G. Weizenecker
Partner
Atlanta
P 404-264-4038
F 404-264-4033
sweizenecker@btlaw.com

RELATED INDUSTRIES

Government and Public Finance

https://insight.btlaw.com/e/i5uiymdrahksryq/c2fba492-01e7-43fc-b15b-deb21e53b888
https://insight.btlaw.com/e/bueoguvovy2sbq/c2fba492-01e7-43fc-b15b-deb21e53b888
https://insight.btlaw.com/e/70kvq7e8wgdmxg/c2fba492-01e7-43fc-b15b-deb21e53b888

